
Home Office is in agreement with Ofcom’s proposal to allocate 1910-1915MHz for the Gateways 
of the Emergency Services Network. Whilst noting the possibility of Gateways causing 
interference to the Future Railway Mobile Communication System, Home Office is of the view 
that there are measures that would minimise interference, enabling both services to function as 
envisaged. 


